
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Alan Barksdale"; Tara Hodges; Ross Pearson; mnaranjo@slo.state.nm.us; "Mann, Ryan"
Cc: ballen@sesi-nm.com; books@sesi-nm.com
Subject: RE: Sunray State Tank Battery Closure Report 1RP-3619
Date: Wednesday, September 5, 2018 4:03:00 PM

Mr. Barksdale:
 
Please be advised that review of submitted reports would be greatly facilitated by clear
documentation and presentation of data. In review of the closure report for 1RP-3619, please
address the following concerns:

1. Where were the confirmation samples taken? Figure 2 does not have the locations of bottom
and sidewall samples from November 2017 (SP-1 to SP-6) marked.

2. On Figure 2, when was the samples represented by Sample Point 1, 2, & 3 taken? Are these
bottom or sidewall samples? Is there laboratory data?

3. Were BH-1 and BH-2 samples, collected on June 25, 2018, from the same original locations in
June 2016? Was the impacted 3-4 ft. of soil removed and backfilled? In which case, the data
presented in June 2018 are confirming that backfill material is clean?

4. What does BH-3A denote on Figure 2? There are no associated laboratory data for BH-3A.
5. Based on the scale of the release and the estimated depth to groundwater < 100 ft. bgs, if a 1

or 4 ft. excavation was conducted over the release area, confirmation sidewall and bottom
samples, at no greater than 50 ft. apart, are required. Neither Figure 2 nor the text state to
what depth the release area was excavated? Which area had 1 ft. or 4 ft. of impacted soil
removed?

 
Moreover, the original concerns from the email dated March 30, 2018 have not been addressed. Is
the area that is lined, denoted by a purple polygon? Is this the lined 12 x 12 ft. area? What depth is
this excavation area?
 
Please address these issues point by point and submit a modified figure and tabulated data.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 
 

From: Alan Barksdale <alan@redmountainresources.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 7, 2018 12:01 PM
To: Tara Hodges <office2@sesi-nm.com>; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Ross Pearson
<ross@redmountainresources.com>; mnaranjo@slo.state.nm.us
Cc: ballen@sesi-nm.com; books@sesi-nm.com
Subject: RE: Sunray State Tank Battery Closure Report 1RP-3619
 
Ms. Yu:
 
Is there an update on the Sunray Closure Report?
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Thanks,
 
Alan W. Barksdale
Red Mountain Resources, Inc.
14282 Gillis Rd
Farmers Branch, TX 75244
Office: +1 214.871.0400
Fax: +1 214.871.0406
Mobile: +1 501.412.4097
alan@redmountainresources.com
 

From: Tara Hodges [mailto:office2@sesi-nm.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 19, 2018 10:05 AM
To: olivia.yu@state.nm.us; Alan Barksdale; Ross Pearson; mnaranjo@slo.state.nm.us
Cc: ballen@sesi-nm.com; books@sesi-nm.com
Subject: Sunray State Tank Battery Closure Report 1RP-3619
 
Hello all!
 
I have attached, per Bob Allen SESI, the revised closure report for the Sunray State Tank Battery 1RP-
3619. Please let us know if you have any questions.
 
 

Thank You
 
Tara Hodges
 
Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
703 East Clinton Street
Hobbs, NM 88240
Office: (575) 397-0510
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